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In our restaurants, all actions and processes are in accordance to or exceed CDC
guidelines for increased handwashing, disinfectant and cleaning procedures.

We proactively closed our restaurant dining rooms nationwide the week of March 16 to
limit person-to-person contact.

Our restaurants utilize three different types of cleaners that are on the EPA list of
antimicrobial products for use against COVID-19, which are used multiple times per
day.

“Leave at the front door” is a delivery option across all platforms to limit person-to-
person contact



